
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers of Surrey Storm Netball Programme Squad 

 
 

14th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Surrey Storm Netball 
 

As part of the Surrey Storm Netball performance programme at Saint Cecilias School for 2022/23, we have 
managed to source gym membership for your daughter. 
 
This is to be used at Southfields “the gym” next to Marks and Spencer’s and is available to use 24 hours a 
day, 7 days a week. 
 
The cost of this to you is £164 for the year running through until the end of June. This equates to £16.40 
per month. The cost to join for people who are not in the scheme is £26.99 per month, so this is a 
significant discount. 
 
School will pay for this upfront and we will reclaim the cost from you via ParentPay. Our preference would 
be a lump sum payment if possible. 
 
Please indicate whether you are taking up this opportunity for your daughter via ParentPay. Please also 
indicate if you will pay the amount due in one lump sum or in instalments (£16.40 per month).  
 
Students are representing the school when at the gym, and so we expect them to behave appropriately. 
They will not be supervised by school when at the gym.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to progress physically and mentally, and I hope that your child 
takes this opportunity. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at school on abishop@saintcecilias.london. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alexander Bishop 
Interim Assistant Headteacher 
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